
1 September 2015 
 

 

RE: EARLY YEARS CUBS (NEW) PARENT WORKSHOP  

Thursday 10 September 2015 8:45- 9:30 Stage One 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We would like to invite you to our first (New) Parent Workshop of the school year.  

 

This workshop is an opportunity for you to come and learn more about our Early Years curriculum and how we use 

Tapestry to share your child’s learning. 

 

While this workshop is targeted at new parents, returning parents are also welcome to come along and find out 

more. We will try to answer any general questions but specific questions related to your child should be directed 

towards their class teacher.   We hope you can join us for this workshop and look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Liz Peacock 

Head of Early Years 

 

 


